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General Housekeeping
The students have been working extremely hard this week-spring break will be here

before we know it! Despite spring inching closer, we haven’t kicked the cold weather yet.

Please make sure your child is dressed appropriately for the weather outside!

New month at the end of this week means new website activities! Make sure to

check it out!

Congratulations to our February VIPs for showing kindness this month: Micah and

Kendra!

Reader’s Workshop
This week students are reading different stories about people that made a

difference in their communities. Students are working on skills like identifying text

structure, point of view and central idea.

Math
The students are continuing their study of fractions this week as we work on

comparing fractions with the same numerator and denominator. The students did very
well on their mid-unit assessment last week.

Please continue to practice those multiplication facts at home.

Writing/ Grammar
The students began a new persuasive piece this week: should pets be allowed in

schools? The students have had to read and use sources to support their details. We have

also been practicing more response to literature writing.

In grammar this week, we are practicing identifying adverbs. Susie ran quickly down

the sidewalk.



Social Studies
The students are learning more about the beginnings of how we became the United
States of America this week, as we explore the difference between the thirteen original
colonies, as well as the Revolutionary War.

Science
Students are beginning a new science unit this week, focusing on Life Cycles. This week

they are learning about various life cycles of different organisms.

Happy Birthday!
We celebrated Hailey’s half birthday last week and we are celebrating Addelynn’s half
birthday this week. Happy Half Birthday to you both!

Upcoming Events
● No School on Monday, March 18th-Friday, March 22nd

Reminders
Please remember to check that planner every night for any homework that needs to be
completed.

Congrats to our February VIPs!




